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July 7, 1969

BEST COPY AVAILABLE L
Robert E. Miller, Manager
Nevada Operations Office

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING = CLEANUP OF BIKINI ATOLL

On April 29, 1969, a memorandum of understanding was signed
at Bikini Atoll by representatives of the three organi-~
sations participating in the cleanup program. This
memorandum gave details of which structures were to be re-
moved and which were to be left in place. An amendment
to the original memorandum wag signed at the atoll on
June 25, 1969. The amendment only alightly changes the
first document. These are the guidelines being followed
at the working level on the atoll. Two copies of the
original memorandum and of the amendment are attached.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM A. BONNET

William A. Bonnet
HO-1012 Manager

Enclosures:

Memo of Understanding &
Amendment (in duplicate)

pot/PASo_
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

       
 

REPOSITORY ,
E/ NV

COLLECTION Dot / Mv3

> SR4A
X No.

BORN BIKINI 5ORUE 10 -ons2)
ee FOLDER Dilip
Ny Bafs fo.
i % |

- ! fo
:

OFFICE p>

|

_...-..---MegBeccceecccccef noeenenneneccncnntsntans fssseneeceeeeconnanataaaafaamansansesseecnenr4|

SURNAME ® |..Bonnet:4! Tyeeeeneeeence ceeceenee [eee ceccesceeceeeeeseene fp eseecee cee seees fa

7/7/69 Ss [oe ee
DATED |.eheneeel cpenenenceeneweenennereee conetteesescseneeceenbeeesseerezes pp

Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-33) U.S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE : 1966—O-21 4-629


